

CALL FOR MARKET CONSULTATION No. 46004

	Kozloduy NPP EAD informs all interested parties that in connection with the preparation for the award of a public contract and determination of the estimated value pursuant to Article 44 of the PPA is collecting indicative proposals for “Supply of Equipment for Ultrasonic Inspection” with the following positions:
Position No.1 - Supply of ultrasonic flaw detector
Position No.2 - Supply of sensors for ultrasonic inspection

The proposal shall include:
- Detailed description of the proposed equipment, as specified in the technical specification below, catalogue data;
- Unit price and total value, VAT excluded, currency;
- Information of the term and delivery condition, warranty period;
- Shipping documentation;
- Exact address and contact person, telephone, fax, e-mail, Internet address.

Inquiries regarding the market consultations may be made by 07.01.2021 to e-mail address: commercial@npp.bg, as the clarifications will be published in the Buyer profile.

The deadline for submission of indicative offers is 15.01.2021 to e-mail: commercial@npp.bg

The indicative proposals and any other information exchanged during the market consultations held shall be published in the Buyer profile.

By submitting an indicative proposal, each participant in the market consultations agrees that the proposal and any other information provided as a result of the market consultations shall be made available to the public in the Buyer profile.

The Contracting Authority retains the rights to use indicative proposals received in the course of market consultations for awarding public procurements up to the value thresholds of Article 20, paragraph 4 of the PPA.

Further information can be obtained from Svetlana Marinova - Head of Marketing Section, tel. +359 973 7 3866, e-mail: scgeorgieva@npp.bg

Enclosures:
1. Technical specifications – 2 pcs..
2. Standard for indicative tender.
